
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
 
 
 
January 10, 2020 
 
 
Sgt. Rob Goodson 
Venice Police Department 
Venice, FL 
 
Dear Rob:  
 
This letter is your notification that you have been selected as the City of Venice 2019 EMPLOYEE 
OF THE YEAR.  The award was created to recognize a City employee representing the highest 
standards of professional performance.  As you know, candidates for the award are nominated 
by fellow employees.  To be considered for the award, nominees must consistently demonstrate 
the best qualities of professional public service. 
 
Your dedication to the highest ideals of service to the public, your collaboration, leadership and 
support for your fellow employees, and your overall contribution to the City’s P.R.I.D.E. program 
distinguish you among competing nominees in this eight year of the Employee of the Year 
program. 
 
Congratulations and thank you for being the 2019 standard bearer for excellence in public 
service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Edward F. Lavallee 
City Manager 
 
EFL/jg 


